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Restoration of the Eklutna river is important to Alaskans, the people of Eklutna, and
anglers in southcentral Alaska. 

I do not like the alternative that pipes water for a mile before returning it to the river.
This is an expensive partial solution.
The community alternative restores the whole river, restores the areas upstream of
the lake, and does it at no cost to Anchorage ratepayers. 

My only issue with this plan is that it does away with clean electricity for Anchorage. I
would like to include a plan to pay for additional green energy included in this
alternative.

Sincerely, 
Scott Hayden
12304 Hilltop Dr
Anchorage AK 99515
Voter
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